
John	Logan	
2785	W	7	Ave	
Vancouver,	BC	
V6K	1Z3	
	
Cheryl	Douglas,	Manager,	Recruitment	&	Retention	
	
Vancouver	School	Board,	District	#39	
1580	W	Broadway	
Vancouver,	BC.	V6J	5K8	
	
	
October	24,	2018	
	
Dear	Cheryl	Douglas,	
	
I	wish	to	apply	for	a	position	as	a	Teacher-on-Call	with	the	Vancouver	School	District	#39.	I	was	
informed	of	this	position	by	Dr.	Karen	V.	Lee,	my	University	of	British	Columbia	Faculty	
Advisor.	Currently,	I’m	completing	my	Bachelor	of	Education	degree	with	a	specialization	in	
Secondary	Music	Education.	Although	this	is	my	specialty,	I	have	had	a	great	deal	of	
experiencing	teaching	children	and	adolescents	and	am	confident	in	all	fields	of	English,	Social	
Studies,	and	Physical	Education	courses	in	Teacher-on-Call	contexts.	I	am	also	interested	in	
Elementary	Music	Education	and	have	completed	classes	from	UBC	that	has	allowed	me	to	gain	
more	academic	training	in	this	area.	In	the	future,	I	will	take	Orff	and	Kodaly	classes	to	further	
my	understanding	of	other	methodologies.	
	
I	am	incredibly	excited	to	apply	my	knowledge	and	abilities	into	creating	a	comprehensive,	
safe,	and	fun	learning	experience	for	all	students.	I	am	an	energetic,	inviting,	and	passionate	
individual,	and	I	feel	confident	that	my	character	will	be	an	asset	to	encourage	students	to	
reach	their	full	potential	and	personal	growth.	The	reason	I	want	to	become	an	educator	is	
because	I	saw	first-hand	the	transformative	power	a	passionate	teacher	can	have	on	a	student.	
Personally,	I	struggled	as	a	student	because	I	suffered	behavioural	issues.	Through	every	
conflict,	there	were	educators	present	to	spend	time	with	me	and	to	show	their	deep	concern	
and	empathy.	They	provided	me	with	a	supportive	learning	environment	I	needed.	When	I	
found	my	passion	in	music,	I	blossomed	as	a	student.	I	want	students	to	be	provided	with	the	
immense	opportunities	for	success	and	self-growth	that	drastically	impacted	my	own	life.	A	
positive	experience	in	education	is	built	upon	respect,	passion,	and	trust	which	I	want	to	
achieve	with	my	students.	
	
Please	find	my	resume	and	application	attached	to	this	letter	for	your	examination.	I	look	
forward	in	excitement	to	hearing	from	you.	Please	contact	by	phone	at:	(604)-537-4438	or	by	
Email	at	johnlogan567@gmail.com.	Thank	you	for	considering	my	application.		
	
Sincerely,		
	
	
	
John	Logan,	B.	Mus.,	B.	Ed.	


